MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Town Council

FROM: Roger L. Stancil, Town Manager

SUBJECT: Public Hearing: Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendment – Food

Trucks

DATE: October 17, 2011

PURPOSE

Tonight's public hearing has been called to consider a Land Use Management Ordinance (LUMO) text amendment to allow food trucks on commercially zoned privately owned lots under certain conditions.

This text amendment responds to a petition submitted by local business owner and subsequent community response.

RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that the Council open the public hearing to receive comment on the proposal to amend the Land Use Management Ordinance to allow food trucks under certain conditions.